UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON D C. 20568

July 18, 1975
Docket No.: 50-263

Mr. W. Kerr, Chairman

Advisory Committee on
Reactor Safeguards

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kerr:
Fourteen (14)

copies of the following Category B documents are transmitted
for information to the Conmittee:

Letter from NorhRern States Power Company dated
July &, 1975, transmitting reanalysis of ECCS
Acceptance Criteria. (PROPRIETARY INPORMATION)

D ISTRIBUTION

Docket
RiDiggs -
QRB#*2 ACRS File Sincerely,
Karl R. Goller, Assistant Director
for Operating Reactors
Division of Reactor Licensing
Enclosures:
As stated

(Coples 14-27)
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